Our next Legacy Lecture Series presentation will feature Reuben Wadsworth, and will be held on Monday, April 7th from noon to 1pm in the St. George Tabernaclele

From: Marilyn Lamoreaux (marilyn.lamoreaux@utahtech.edu)

To: rhondagardner@msn.com; kevanderson@pacbell.net; reubenwadsworth@gmail.com

Date: Friday, March 21, 2025 at 07:58 PM MDT

Dear Friends,

Reuben Wadsworth is an Aggie through and through, having graduated from Utah State University with a Bachelor's in journalism. While there, he served first as a sports writer and then as assistant sports editor for The Utah Statesman. While his day job is a middle school history teacher at Hurricane Middle School, he just couldn't leave journalism behind and started as a contributing writer at St. George News in 2013. In 2017, he started writing "The Days Series," a historical feature series about interesting people and places, industry and history, in and surrouding the region of Southern Utah, Northern Arizona, and Southern Nevada. It has been his favorite journalism gig.

He holds a Master's degree in history from UNLV where he wrote his thesis on the history of the Zion National Park shuttle system. He moonlights as an adjunct history instructor at Utah Tech University.

When not teaching, grading or writing articles, he enjoys spending time with his wife and three spunky daughters by traveling with them or enjoying the unparalleled scenery and outdoor recreation southern Utah has to offer, playing a game, or watching the current television show on which his family is hooked. He lives in Hurricane, Utah.

Wadsworth will present about his adventures in writing "The Days Series" from meeting new relatives, exploring unexpected places, to appearing his daughters as they explore with him!

We hope to see you on Monday, April 7th. And looking ahead, our final Legacy Lecture Series meeting will be held on Monday, May 5th and will feature Bruce Bennett, Chief Executive Officer of the St. George Musical Theater. We will begin again in the fall, starting on Monday, October 6th. Thank you so much for your friendship and support.

Sincerely,

Kevin Anderson

about:blank 1/1